DCHS Band Program Executive Board meeting January 11th,2021 7pm

Call to order

An Executive Board meeting of the Decatur Central High School Band Boosters was held on January 11th, 2021 at DCHS and via WebEx. It began at 7:03pm and was presided over by Gwen Winderlich.

Attendees

Voting members in attendance included Tim Cox, Brent/Gwen Winderlich, Melissa Zeber, Lenora Lucas, Shawna Powell, Stacey Toler/Kevin Toler, Tarah Bunch, and Christie Ryker.

Officers report

Mrs. Powell (Treasurer) reported month end for December 2020 in addition, she discussed statements from last year compared to this year and fees.

Old Business

Discussed Butter Braids mandatory fundraiser.

Discussed all indoor needs props, painting tarp, and uniforms.

Discussed student forms.

Discussed Charms.

New Business

Discussed Team Leads and Executive Board evaluations.

Discussed possible changes to 2021 student handbook.

Discussed Indoor jazz performance and contest.

Discussed hybrid schedule.

Discussed Chamber Music Night needs, and how it would work.

Discussed Butter Braids.

Discussed Color Guard competition.

Discussed petty cash.

Director's report

Discussed hybrid attendance and challenges.

Discussed band and guard calendar updates.

Discussed ISSMA Solo and Ensemble being switched to solo only can use video \$15 entry fee.

Discussed Chamber Music concert being 100 soloists, 4 to 5 minute solo, in separate rooms, and free.

Discussed Pep Band.

Discussed Jazz Ensemble 1 performance and viewing on Zoom.

Discussed IMEA.

Discussed Johnny Munk student teacher.

Discussed Mr. Cox being honored for Educator of the Year.

Discussed Winter Guard upcoming competitions DMS and DCHS.

Discussed students needing 6 passing grades to compete.

Discussed Indoor Winds.

Discussed WPE tarps and costumes.

Discussed summer schedule for marching season possibly changing.

Discussed 8th grade recruiting.

Discussed Booster positions available.

Discussed Band fees.

Discussed mandatory winter fundraising.

Discussed Winter Showcase concert possibly being cancelled depending upon restrictions.

Discussed hosting IPA show February 20th, 2021 and logistics.

Discussed hosting Winter Guard contest March 20th, 2021 and logistics.

Discussed possibly hosting ISSMA contest April 23-24, 2021.

Motions

Mrs. Winderlich motioned to approve meeting minutes, Mrs. Zeber moved, Mrs. Powell second, all approved.

<u>Adjournment</u>

Mrs. Powell motioned meeting be adjourned, Mrs. Zeber seconded it, and this was agreed upon at 8:10pm

Next meeting February 8th, 2021 at 7pm